

Academy News 26th May 2017

... And another half term has passed!

How quickly time, and the school year is moving by! The children have worked so hard in the last fortnight,

particularly this week with our 'Around the World' theme. Who knew you could fly to Madagascar, Canada and China on the same day? The stamps in their passport should give you an opportunity to discuss their travels.

And of course, we cannot forget the amazing experience of meeting an Olympic sprinter!

As the Summer months are arriving, we ask that children are prepared for whatever the weather may send in our direction!

Please can your child have with them a named sun hat and, if you

likely to be £12 per pupil. This is ou

first whole school outing—it will be

an amazing experience

Whole School Visit to Bewilderwood planned for July—the rough cost is

desire, a named sunscreen. Clearly, drinking water is available

within school but equally a named water bottle will help during the extra hot weather. We can all suffer by not

drinking enough fluids, and children have less water



We sadly say good-bye to Mrs Turner from Reception class today. Mrs Turner has been with us a short time, but we will miss her. Best of luck in your new job!

We have appointed a new teaching assistant who will start in June, and has been in this week, meeting with Mrs de Souza and the children. We will be welcoming Mrs Martha Rees to our team.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

As of Monday 5th June, fidget spinners will not be allowed in school. Fidget toys are a tool for those children with specific difficulties to focus their concentration, but many are in school as 'Toys'.

Please note the dates section on the back of this newsletter. Dates and events in BOLD are where you are welcome to join us.



Excellent!

Friday 19th May 2017

Year R— Logan & Jessica

Year 1— Jacob & Junior

Year 2— Zack & Maddison

Year 3— Jackie & Rhianna

Year 4— Harley & Ezra

Year 5— Storm & Bartek

Year 6— Freddie & Brayden

Attendance award— Indigo Class—Year 5

Value Award—Freddie Schofield

Staff award— Ms Stone

Excellent!

Friday 26th May 2017

Year R- Natalia & Alfie

Year 1— Zach & Amerlie

Year 2— Alexis & Stephanie

Year 3— Joshua & Freya

Year 4— Courtney & Freya

Year 5— Karolina & Dennis

Year 6— Pedro & Tara

Attendance award— Red Class—Year R

Value award— Layla Winter

Staff award— Ms McGuinness

Children on Gold

19/05/17 - 78

26/05/17 - 86



Academy News 26th May 2017

Pupils have raised an amazing £1,314!

On Tuesday, GB paralympian Souleyman Bah, who is the current Paralympic School Games record holder in the 100m, visited our school. He shared his sporting journey with pupils and staff. Each class then took part in a fitness workshop as part of their fundraising. Thank you to everyone for making this event a great success. The money raised will go towards sports equipment in our school and supporting GB athletes. Sponsor forms have been sent away and prizes will be given out the first week back after half term.

Thank you for your support, Mr Cunningham



Happy Birthday to:

Logan (5) Ryan (8) Jessica (5)

Mrs Robertson (??) Ms Horan (??)



Dates for your diary:

27/05-04/06 HALF TERM—SCHOOL CLOSED 05/06 School Starts

06/06 KS 1 visit to Tesco

07/06 Church Service—Service

07/06 Year 6 Cycling Proficiency starts

07/06 Cluster Rounders

09/06 Class Photos (no collective worship)

09/06 Building Site Safety Assembly

12/06 Year 1 phonics test week

13/06 Ethos Group meeting 2:30pm

13/06 Year 6 Trip

14/06 Chance to Shine Cricket tournament

20/06 KS1 event with Miss Reidie

21/06 Year 3 Café

21/06 Cluster Cricket Tournament

22/06 Pop up library

22/06 Year 6 Road safety quiz

23/06 Big Sing for Year 6

27 & 28/06 Year 5 & 6 production

28/06 Assembly run by MSA's

28/06 Year 4 Café

29/06 Norfolk Show for Drummers

29/06 Year 2 Café

30/06 Summer Fayre

01 & 02/07 Village Event

03/07 Year 6 Cycling Proficiency Test

04/07 Whole School trip to Bewilderwood

05/07 Cluster Athletics

06/07 Key Stage 2 SPORTS DAY

07/07 Year 5 trip—Ovington Church

07/07 Year 4 trip—Strangers Hall

07/07 EYFS & KS1 SPORTS DAY

10/07 Transition day 1

Please do remember that <u>class teachers are the first port of call</u> with issues regarding your child. They can be seen, by prior arrangements, at a mutually convenient time.

If you would like to come in and talk to a member of the Senior Leadership Team please ask the office staff to book you a time. Please note, it is also possible to ask for a telephone discussion if this is more convenient.

